
Town of Bakersfield 

Planning Commission Minutes 

March 18, 2024 

The meeting was held in person at the Town Hall and telecast at:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81566969046?pwd=WFZhSVg0UmJlajJvR3g3VlJRQT

FSdz09 

 

 
 

The Public Hearing was opened at 7:06 PM. Present were Tami Brennan, Ken Carter, Nicki Cribb, 
Heather Jewett, and Bill Irwin. There were no adjustments to the agenda. Members of the Planning 
Commission introduced themselves. We asked for any public comment and there was none. 

We opened the Gates/Vincent, Kennison Hearing for a final boundary line adjustment. It was simple and 
there were no questions or concerns. Motion by Ken Carter to approve the boundary line adjustment 
was seconded by Tami Brennan. The motion passed 5 to 0. 

There was no Zoning Administrators Report. Discussed the planned revision of the Town Plan with 
respect to attendance at all Town Meetings being limited. Decided to use Front Porch Forum and the 
Town Facebook page ad other social media when we start in the fall of 2024. 

The next meeting was scheduled for April 15, 2024. 

Motion to adjourn by Ken Carter, seconded by Tami Brennan and passed 5 to 0. 

Adjourned at 8:15 PM. 

 

Submitted by William Irwin, Bakersfield Planning Commission Chair 6/3/2024 


